
[image: image1.wmf] Sailing On A Sea Of Success
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1242 S. 13th St.



Philadelphia, PA  19147

Philadelphia, PA 19147





     www.columbuscharter.org
Dear Parents,






June 2019
Greetings from C.C.C.S.!  Happy Summer!  Please keep this letter in a safe place so that you can refer to it when you need to know opening school information.  Please read the UNIFORM insert carefully – it will give you definite directives when you go to purchase school uniforms.
Before and After School Program

C.C.C.S. will have a before and after school program at 9th Street.  If you are interested in enrolling your child, please read the enclosed flyer for details on registration. 
Pretzels

C.C.C.S. will continue to sell pretzels for morning snack.  Information will be forthcoming concerning price and ordering.  Until then, students may bring a snack and juice (please, no soda, glass or aluminum containers, no candy or junk food) to school for the morning recess or breakfast.  Lunch will be served the week of September 3, 2019
Summer Reading 

A summer reading list is included in your child’s report card envelope.  Please be sure that your child reads the required books and is prepared to hand in ONE book report by September 13,2019. They may choose their book of choice. This will count as the first report card grade for reading.  
*********Reminders for Drop-off and Pick-up

Morning

Please do not pull your automobile into the schoolyard.  Leave your children at the gate, where teacher aides will bring them into the schoolyard.  Please do not bring the children before 8:00 AM unless they are attending the Foundations program.  Breakfast is served at 8:00 AM for students not in Foundations program.  If your child is not eating breakfast they should not be in the yard before 8:15AM.  Supervision begins at that time.  If you walk with your children to school, you may accompany them into the schoolyard.  NO parents will be permitted in the school building. A receptionist will be posted at the entrance of the school building. She will guide your child to his/her proper class.  If you need to enter the building, you must sign in and sign out at the receptionist desk.  This request is to insure the safety of OUR children.
****Please do not block the front gate with your car.  

Dismissal

Dismissal is at 3:30 P.M. at the 9th St. building and 3:45pm at the 13th St. building. If you are picking up your children in an automobile, please park the car (DO NOT PULL INTO THE SCHOOLYARD) and walk into the schoolyard.  If you are meeting your children and walking home, please come into the yard and meet your child from their grade line.  Early dismissals are discouraged. We recommend scheduling appointments before or after school.  Please send in a note prior to the early dismissal. We will not dismiss children after 3:00 pm unless it is an emergency. Early pickups are documented.  Please inform your child’s teacher at your parent conference how your child will be going home. During the parent conference, please check the appropriate box on the dismissal form indicating how your child will be traveling home.
Policies and Procedures for CCCS

Policy books can be viewed on our website – www.columbuscharter.org
If you do not have internet access, we will provide a copy of the handbook.
 Conferences

Conferences are mandatory!  If you do not attend your conference, books, supplies and materials will be withheld until you meet with your child’s teacher. A teacher will call you to set up a time for this conference. Please be sure the office has an updated address and phone number.  Call 215-389-6000, ext. 3223 if this information has changed.
Remember that C.C.C.S. is always looking for volunteers to help in various programs.  Volunteers must apply for background clearance checks.  
Sincerely,

Edward Poznek
CEO

P.S.    ****If for some reason you are not sending your child to CCCS next year, would you please contact the school office (215-389-6000 ext. 3223) and let us know.  We have a very long waiting list and would like to give other children the opportunity to attend our school.  Thank you.
Please read the school calendar carefully.  This calendar may be subject to change.  We will also be sending out a monthly calendar to better inform you of school events.  Please note that we have long Winter and Spring breaks.  Please consider this time to make family travel plans.

Please bring emergency information (names and phone # of those authorized to pick up your children) with you when you come for your child’s conference.  If your child takes medication during school hours, you will need to have the “Request for Administration of Medications” form completed and signed by you and your doctor.  This form will be given to you at your conference in August.  It is imperative that you take care of this ASAP.  Also, if your phone number or address changes over the summer please call 215-389-6000 ext. 3223 and leave me a message. Thank you!








